
 

Year 5’s Spring Term project is... 

Raging Rivers!  
 

This term, Year 5 has been investigating our planet’s river system 

and how the water cycle is part of it.  

 

As part of the topic, the children are to complete a home learning 

project for their Creative Homework. The children are to research 

and make their own Water cycle in a shoebox. 

 

The children need to research the water cycle (we have already 

cover it in class). They then need to create a 3D version of the 

water cycle, with labels. 

 

Useful websites to look at include: 
http://www.randombytesfromlife.com/how-to-make-a-water-cycle-model-for-science-project-for-kids-

and-teens/  
 

https://www.pinterest.co.uk/pin/230457705912364401/  
 

Please feel free to ask if you have any questions regarding this 

homework task. 

 

We look forward to seeing the pupil’s creations! 

 

Thanks for your support in advance.  

 

Mrs Browett and Miss Sibley 

 

Due on 23rd February 2018  
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